
 

 

May 20, 2021 
 
Members –  
 
It is with great sadness that we learned of the passing of Representative Mike Carter on May 15.  
Those who had the pleasure of working with Representative Carter over the years will miss his 
passion, dedication, and determination for a better community.   
 
Representative Carter always was available to meet with REALTORS® about the issues impacting 
private property rights and the real estate industry in Tennessee. REALTORS® are grateful for his 
support in phasing out the professional privilege tax, passing various legislation affecting landlords, 
and defeating impact fees and transfer taxes.  
 
Representative Carter was committed to his family, constituents, state, and country, and he will be 
sorely missed.  Our thoughts and prayers are with the entire Carter family and General Assembly 
family.      
 
Sincerely, 

  
 

 
Robert Backer Carol C. Seal 
2021 President CEO 


